
BIRTHDAY: 9 Aug; Glenn Wran. 
ANNIVERSARY: None. 

 

Tonight: Steve Swan, AGE CARE CNC - DEMENTIA & AGE CARE 
Introduction: Yvonne Young 

Vote of Thanks: John Goggins 
Five Minuter: Yvonne Young 

Fellowship: John Goggins and Stephen Hladio 
 

Future Programs: 

 

15 Aug: Bernard Jones, NEW MEMBER TALK 
Introduction: Tim Gregory 
Vote of Thanks: Stephen Hladio 
Five Minuter: Dick Crouch 
Fellowship: John Hozack and Ken Matthews 
 

22 Aug: Kayleen and Simon Law, FUNERAL STORIES 
AND EXPANSION 
Introduction: John Hozack 
Vote of Thanks: Ken Matthews 
Five Minuter: Peter Culham 
Fellowship: Brian Morrison and Rob Powell 
 

29 Aug: Mario Puglisi, FISHERMEN’S CO-OP 
Introduction: Brian Morrison 
Vote of Thanks: Rob Powell 
Five Minuter: Leonie Smith 
Fellowship: Bev Nicholas and Robert Richards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Report; 1 August 2017, by Yvonne Young 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed members and guest Frank (guest speaker) and his wife Lyn Condello, 
Ali & Col Tyquin  
President Phil then inducted Ali Tyquin. Welcome back Ali 
President Phil thanked members PP Brian Morrison & Denise Fors, PP Dale Wilford, PP John 
Hozack, Yvonne Young & Gordon Young for attending the thank you morning tea from the Milton 
Rural Fire Service Catering branch to thank community organisations for assistance in the purchase of 
a shipping container to assist in the storing of goods for catering. 
International Director Stephen Hladio mentioned in his report on an Interactor boy in brazil who 
has created a game called white whale which youth can play, the games revolve around prevention of 
suicide. 
Blessing of the Fleet PP Brian Morrison stated that wheels are starting to be set in motion in regard 
to the Princess Ball. 
Almoner; Maisie Bennett not too good at the moment we wish her well, Brian Johnson has the flu 
and Sid Turnbull is going through a bad patch at the moment wishing Sid a speedy recovery. 
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 AUGUST IS ROTARY’S MEMBERSHIP AND EXTENSION MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
July Subs 

Due 
$300/year or 
$150/6 months 

8 Sep Fri Business Awards 
15-17 Sep Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

3 Oct Tues DG’s Club Visit 
10 Oct Tues Hat Day 

Feb  PETS 
23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
14-15 Apr Sat-Sun District Assembly 

18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  
PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

If a Club Director has a Club event to publicise on the Club’s website or Facebook page, The Times 
Newspaper or in the Local Express, please let Issa know, at least three to four weeks before the event. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


Guest Speaker – Frank Condello spoke on his early years his parents immigrating from Italy, working 
in aluminium, metal etc for 40 years, 24 years ago moved to the area and how they come into be in the 
nursery business.   
Spoke on looking after their granddaughter Zoe – Zoe passed away three weeks ago family are still coming 
to terms with the passing of Zoe.    
Frank then spoke on how to grow plants and bonsai, Frank stated that you don’t keep plants inside it is the 
unhealthiest place to keep them, and how rewarding growing a plant or bonsai.   Frank gave a story on an 
Asian person coming to the nursery and wanting to buy a bonsai Maple tree that is 48 years old and wanting 
to purchase the tree for $2,800, Frank kept on saying to the Asian plant not for sale -  Asian stated that he 
would be back.  

  
 
Five-Minuter  Clive Cross good decision when Clive joined the navy, worked with NASA and computers 
and how he got together with other stationary business in Canberra and started a stationary store of the 
Office National. 
Raffle winner PP Brian Morrison drew the 7 of hearts 

Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report. 
Thank you, Bev Nicholas for the pics. 
 

End of Report. 
 
 

 
 

 

CURRENT POLIO STATUS, AS OF 5 AUGUST 2017 
From endpolio.org 
 

Since 1988, we’ve seen a worldwide reduction in polio cases of 99.9%.  
Last year we only saw wild polio cases in three countries. 

 
Afghanistan 

05 

Reported Cases 
2014: 28 
2015: 20 
2016: 13 

Pakistan 

03 

Reported Cases 
2014: 306 
2015: 54 
2016: 20 

Nigeria 

00 

Reported Cases 
2014: 06 
2015: 00 
2016: 04 

 
 

 
 
 

Grace: “For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve through Rotary we give thanks.” 
 


